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van (9), and had seven different nationalities in the van at one time! What an audience
to preach to! | had a very good conversation with a Romanian Chief Mate who asked
for a good Bible for him to begin reading daily. We also got to meet and encourage a
young saved Filipino who holds Bible studies on his vessel. First Thai crew this month.

Family Motters Noreally... Family MATTERS! It is easy in the business of life
and even ministry to allow our FIRST God given ministry to take a back seat to our life’s ®
goals and ambitions. Brethren, this ought not so to be... Let us be careful not to neglect '
what matters most as we pursue what matters much. | am so thankful for my sweet little
family. Sabina is growing every day, both in size and in spirit. She is very inquisitive and
loves to explore, although she gets bored quickly. She is not too thrilled about big
crowds but her greatest fear is being alone. Barring sickness or hunger, she is growing
to be a very happy baby. | am also very thankful for my sweet Haylee, who faithfully
supports me in the port and local church ministries, who takes such good care of our
home, who works so hard to make delicious meals and never complains if | am not able
to be home to enjoy them. | could not do this without her!

Bengoli Booklets In the early 1800’s, two missionaries by the name of John
Thomas and William Carey were used by God to translate the Word of God into the
Bengali language for the peoples of West and East Bengal (Now Bangladesh). This
Bible is still used and cherished by the few Bengali believers today. This month, we
were able to put together Gospel of John booklets in the Bengali language for
distribution to the Bengali seafarers. This is quite possibly the very FIRST Gospel of

John booklet printed in the Bengali language EVER! We have already sent out some of |
these Scriptures to our sister ministries for distribution. Please pray with us that these
little gospel seeds will go forth and fall on some good ground in the barren field of
Bangladesh and West Bengal! We would like to say THANK YOU to those who
donated the paper and specific contributions toward these projects! Speaking of
projects, it is that time of the year again where we begin putting together gift bags to
give to the seafarers during the month of December. These little gifts open up great
opportunities for us to preach the Gospel to these lost seamen! (If you would like to
make a contribution toward this project, please send a check to the support address
below with “Blake Muscott - Special Work Fund” on the note line.) THANK YOU!

COUNTRIES IMPACTED Russia, Ukraine, Poland, Romania, Bulgaria,
Greece, Turkiye, Ethiopia, India, Sri Lanka, Bangladesh, Myanmar, Thailand,
Indonesia, Philippines, China.

SUPPORT ADDRESS

Macedonin World
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